
 

 

 

 

 
 

         

 
 
 
Date: 07/04/2020 

 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

SUSPENSION OF SCHOOL-BASED HPV IMMUNISATION CATCH-UP 

PROGRAMME FOR SECONDARY SCHOOLS  

 

1. As all secondary school students will shift to full Home-Based Learning from 8th April 

2020, all health screening and immunisation programmes in schools will be temporarily 

suspended.   

 

2. Our service provider will work with the respective schools to reschedule visits to conduct 

the HPV immunisation in schools.   

 

3. The Health Promotion Board will continue to closely monitor the evolving COVID-19 

situation and take guidance from the Ministry of Health’s advisories.  

 

4. If you have any further enquiries, please call the Student Health Centre at 6435 3895 on 

Mondays to Fridays between 8am and 5:30pm, or send an email to 

HPB_SHC@hpb.gov.sg. We seek your kind understanding during this period.  

 

5. Please stay safe and well. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Dr K Vijaya 

Director    

Youth Preventive Services            
 

 3 Second Hospital Avenue     

 Singapore 168937 

 Tel (65) 6435-3895 

 Fax (65) 6438-7166 
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